Au Pair meeting



Dear Au Pair,

We are pleased to invite you and

all other au pairs, placed by Energy Au Pair,
to take part in our next au pair

meeting, which will be held at

Oscars gate 36 B, 0258 Oslo, Sunday,
January 23th. from 12.30 till 17.00 o’clock
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You will get an opportunity to:

*  Meet the other au pairs and make new friends;

. Share experiences with each other;

* Learn more about au pair’s life and life in Norway;

. Get the answers on your questions;

*  Participate in psychological trainings;

*  Challenge yourself, participate in competitions and win presents!




We will prﬂuide you with a short lecture about Emergency Medical help for children.
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Entrance is free!

Please inform us whether you will attend or not

w

by phone: 21 6569 99 or
e-mail: post@energyaupair.no as soon as possible
and please give us the answer not later than January 15th.
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